

May 25, 2017

Attn: Robert Balaam Prudential Overall Supply P.O. Box 11210 Santa Ana, CA 92711-1210

Dear Mr. Balaam:

On behalf of the City Council, I am extending our congratulations in recognition of Prudential Overall Supply, a 2017 Encina Wastewater Authority Gold Award recipient. The City of Vista is pleased to hear about Prudential Overall Supply's one year in achieving perfect environmental compliance with industrial wastewater regulations – 100 percent compliance is a commendable record!

Prudential Overall Supply is one of several setting a standard that I hope all companies will aspire to. Thank you for your contributions to environmental compliance in our region.

Sincerely,

Judy Ritter

Mayor

cc: City Council Members